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Dear Foundation Parents and Carers 

Where does the time go?! The last 8 weeks seem to have flown by and I hope that your little ones are enjoying life in 

Foundation class. 

This term is one of my favourites, now that autumn seems to have well and truly made itself known, the run down to 

Christmas is a very busy and exciting time; with nativities, school concerts, the Christmas fair and movie night- there is 

so much to remember! 

The PTA at St Mary’s is a small but very dedicated group of parents, teachers and carers who create events which add 

fun to the school and also help out financially, where the school is restricted by funding. 

We are always on the look out for new members and helpers at our events and crucially, we couldn’t put on events 

without volunteers to assist. 

We know that everyone is very busy but many hands make light work, so we invite you to come along and meet the 

existing PTA team to see how you can get involved on Wednesday 7th November from 7pm-8.30pm at the Shah of 

Persia.  

You may be able to offer a little time to help at a disco, run a stall at our Christmas Fair, serve tea and coffee at a 

nativity or you may wish to join the PTA team; whatever contribution you can make will be hugely appreciated by us 

and our children. 

We are very friendly and have children in all year groups, from Foundation to year 6, so come along, grab a drink and 

make yourself some new friends too! 

If you have any questions you can contact me at PTA@st-marys.poole.sch.uk message us via our Facebook Group (St 

Marys Catholic Primary PTA Poole). If you cannot attend next Wednesday but do wish to find out more please send me 

a message and I will be happy to meet with you another time. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

Kind Regards  

Rosie Lockyer                                                                                                   

PTA Chair. 
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